Subject: Ausgrid responses for SSD at_ Matraville

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 14 June 2022 4:18 PM
To: Catriona Shirley
Cc: Development
Subject: RE: Ausgrid responses for SSD at

Matraville

Hi Catriona,

Apologies for the delayed response, please see feedback_ below;

Raymond Avenue Multi-level Warehouse Matraville (SSD-31552370)

Ausgrid has reviewed the EIS and in particular Appendix DD - Service Infrastructure Assessment and has no further
submission at this stage.

Ausgrid notes the proponent has made an initial application for connection to Ausgrid for the new development. We
encourage the proponent to continue to discuss their requirements directly with Ausgrid as needed




Kind regards,

Paul Nakhle
Portfolio Manager - Asset Protection | Transmission Mains | Network Delivery Services

First Floor, Building 2, 25-27 Pomeroy Street, Homebush, NSW, 2140

Make flexibility work — if you receive an email from me outside of normal business hours,
it’s because I'm sending it at a time that suits me. I’'m not expecting you to read it or reply
until normal business hours.
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This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in error, please notify the
sender immediately via return e-mail and then delete the original e-mail. If you are the intended recipient, please
note the change of sender email address to @ausgrid.com.au. Ausgrid has collected your business contact details
for dealing with you in your business capacity. More information about how we handle your personal information,
including your right of access is contained at http://www.ausgrid.com.au/






